To the Education Committee and all those who represent the people of North Dakota in our state legislature,l would like
to voice my support of SB 2167 which protects parental rights in choosing to home educate their children by reducing
the waiting period of entering said education from 14 days down to five days. Thank you for your diligence and faithful
service.Respectfully,Brianna Taylor



